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VAL R. REESE & ASSOCIATES, Inc.

CONSULTING GEOLOGISTS

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXico 2820 CENTRAL AVE.,

September 4, 1962

Mr. Emery Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

On the 15th of August I filed a Form C-110 on our

Benn 1-9 well authorizing a change of transporter to
McWood Corporation. It was my understanding at that
time that oil from this well would be transported
through the McWood pipeline. I later found that the
Benn 1-9 well was not connected to the McWood system.
I would therefore like to leave the authorized trans-
porter as Lamar Trucking Company and have enclosed a
new C-110 to this effect.

T am sorry for the inconvenience which this has
caused.

Very truly yours,
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Lewis C. Jameson
LCJ: hk
Enc.

cc: McWood Corporation




